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We must not amend Chapter 90 rules around products containing PFAS. These products are
not " essential for the health, safety and functioning of society", but safeguards on toxic
forever chemicals are. This is an obvious effort from industries that are unconcerned with
anything that might interfere with profits. Maine can be a leader in removing these deadly
chemicals from our homes, food and water. We must do the right thing.

Robin LeBrun 
Resident of Madison, Maine 
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